
Placer has cash available in
clean air grants
The Placer County Air Pollution Control District is seeking
applications for its annual Clean Air Grant program.

The  goal  of  the  program  is  to  reduce  air  pollution  from
sources not already required by law or regulation to do so.
This program is a proactive approach to help incentivize clean
technologies and programs which ultimately provide the benefit
of measurable and cost effective emission reductions.

There are six grant project categories to choose to apply
under. About $800,000 is available.

More information is available online.
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